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Correction Project, Recommended Draft 

Dear City Council, It's essential that you each support and adopt the Ezone Map Correction Project.
This is necessary to replace existing inaccurate maps allow the City to meet its own policies
regarding natural resource protection. This project represents substantial public investment as well as
connection with property owners and has been a significant investment for the city and the
community. Finally, given the climate crisis, this work provides a foundation from which to protect
streams, floodplains, wetlands, and forest lands that sequester carbon, mitigate flooding and
landslide impact. Thank you, Kyenne Williams || resident, voter, and citizen 
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